
 
 
 
 

Mt. Pulaski Community Unit District #23 Board of Education 
Mt. Pulaski Unit Office 

November 26, 2012 
 

 
President Doug Martin called the meeting to order on November 26, 2012, at 5:30 P.M. in the unit office.  Roll 
call was taken.  Present were Mike Toohey, Jeff Beccue, Joe Olson, Todd Cyrulik, Diane Deppe, and Doug 
Martin.  Kathy Boward was absent.  Superintendent Todd Hamm was also present. 
 
Larry Dirks, a Director for the Illinois Association of School Boards, was present to help facilitate district goal 
setting. 
 
Motion by Jeff Beccue, second by Mike Toohey to adjourn at 8:41 P.M.   Voice vote.  All ayes.  Motion carried. 
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
Anna Beckers 
Recording Board Secretary 
 


